
THE CONOVER STAR
Reminders:

● Observations  for everyone on abbreviated cycles have begun. They 
should be wrapped up this week. At some point after that--and 
possibly pushing into January--we will begin our midyear PDP’s.

● Wish Ms. Dycus the best on Thursday at noon, as she has been 
selected to potentially win a car through United Way. If that 
happens, that would be our 3rd  winner in 4 years, so make sure to 
wish her the best!

● Committee Meeting week starts up Monday, December 11th, with 
HSOC meeting at a time TBA first thing in the AM. Community 
Partners will NOT meet in December as it met a handful of times in 
November for the Bikers Run.

Week of December 11 - 15 Upcoming Events:
December 11 - 15 Committee Meeting week

December 13 Test Training (Weese Only)
EC District Meeting at 3:30 PM

December 14 Ms. Dycus Car Drawing through United Way at 12:00 PM

December 15 School Improvement Team (SIT) Meeting at 1:00 PM in the Conference 
Room

December 19 Terrific Kids (2nd Quarter)

December 21 Half-Day for Students 

Dec. 22 - Jan. 2 Christmas Break



Quick Links:

Student Agenda
Staff Handbook 

Kid Grid
Safety Plan

Faculty Meeting Agenda
HSOC Committee Agenda

Hospitality Committee Agenda
Community Partners Committee Agenda

Curriculum Committee Agenda
Pre-K Grade Level Notes

Elementary Grade Level Notes
Middle School Grade Level Notes

High School Grade Level Notes
Student Incident Report

Restraint Form
Significant Cognitive Disabilities | NC DPI

Unique Learning Resources 

Weekly Updates
Good morning and happy Sunday  everyone. 

Our 33rd Annual Bikers Run was a huge success! Thank you again for all of you that 
came out to support us, and especially to the Community Partners Committee for 

making it happen. While we had a fairly low turnout from the bikers due to the 
inclement weather, the event went off without a hitch, and was an overwhelming 

success for our students. Again, I thank you.

Looking ahead to next week, our committee meetings begin Monday. Every 
committee meeting was supposed to take place last week, and were moved to this 

upcoming week due to scheduling conflicts. HSOC will meet Monday at a time TBA. 
Two quick additional items: I have a test training Wednesday morning, but expect 
to be back in the building around 10 or so. Also, wish Ms. Casey Dycus luck Thursday, 

as she made the finalist list to potentially win a car from United Way at noon! 
This would be our 3rd win in 4 years if it were to occur, so wish her the best!

I hope that all of you have had a great weekend, and I will see you all on  Monday!




